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Friday, 8thNovember 2024

Dear Parents/Carers,

Children in Need 2024 Whole School Ramble
Friday 15th November

This year, we will be supporting Children in Need on Friday 15th November.

We have decided to take all the children for a ramble around Greyfield Woods on Friday morning.

We will leave school at 9:30am and return in time for lunch.

Children will be asked to wear their own clothes, but these should be suitable for an outdoor walk. As well
as this, please ensure that your child has a suitable waterproof coat. They will obviously have their wellies
in school already, however, if they do not, please send them to school with these as well.

If you would like to make a donation towards the cause, please add this to Parentpay via the link.

All the proceeds from this event go to Children in Need. We are sure you’ll agree this is a very worthy
cause and we thank you all for your continued support.

Yours sincerely,

Gareth Griffith
Headteacher

“Love each other as I have loved you” John 15:12
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